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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Danko and Wilson proposal

From: Vic Hannah

Sent: Saturday, August 7, 2021 3:36 PM
To: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Danko and Wilson proposal

| live on Atwater Cres which is near West 5th and Mohawk and our street
used to be a very family oriented street with many people living here for
over 50 years.

We now have five rental houses on our street with landlords that live in
Brampton and are from Asia. They bought single family houses from
people that were elderly They always put in the highest bid and
immediately turned the house into a rental by adding about 5 more
rooms. These places are a disaster, lawns never cut unless we send a
bylaw officer. and snow removal is never done. One house has 12 renters
in it and they all have fancy cars, so there goes the homeless excuse,
they park all over the street and cause calamities in winter.

| do not blame the renters as the landlords could care less and only
respond when the bylaw officer shows up. All five rentals are either from
India or Pakistan and their clients are the same.

It is time to stop this, and that is why we need Danko and Wilson's
proposal to take effect now.

Thanks Victor Hannah



